
Notice 
Ironwood Residents: 

Due to some imminent changes with respect to our management company, Complete 
Management, please DO NOT send your quarterly dues which are due on April 1, 2025. 

The board of directors of Ironwood Inc. has informed Complete of the change and has 
requested no invoices be mailed and no ACH payments be processed regarding the April 
dues. 

If your dues are by ACH, we suggest you call your financial institution or bank and put a 
stop payment on your ACH with Complete. 

An updated due date and instructions of where your April 1, 2025, dues should be sent will 
be provided soon. 
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